CONFIRMATION OF LETTER

LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACHI.
October 30th. 1922

TELEGRAMS: " REGISTER, KOBE."

TELEPHONE: 2530 SA NNOMIYA

KOBE,

The Secretary,
London.

Dear Sir,
with reference to your letter of the 29th

Sept. regarding the "Bandal Maru" 3553, I beg %o state

that
1. The pillars & girders are fitted as approved,

2. The Tace bars on the web Frames & side Stringers

of the Forecastle deck beams were approved locally.

5 Rider plates 12" x .56 were fitted to strong holad
beams .

4. The thickness of 'F' strake should read .56

5. The thickness of shelter deck sheerstrake at Fore

end should resd .50

/
Regretting the omissiong
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
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